
. From: eve kornhauser [mailto:evekornhauser@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 10:31 AM 
To: Michael Behrendt 
Subject: Mill Plaza development 

Hello Michael, 

I want to voice my STRONG opposition to destroying the wooded area by the church for a 
parking lot ("they paved paradise!"). Cutting down trees, especially to be replaced by 
ASPHALT, is extremely short-sighted. 

As many climate scientists will tell you, planting a tree is one of the best CO2 controllers.- one 
of the easiest things to do for climate change. At this tipping point in our planet's history, 

I would hope that Durham will work as proactively towards climate health as possible, even if 
on a smaller scale. Truly, every tree matters. 

Thank you, Eve Kornhauser 


